
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date: April 22, 2021 
Contact: Jason Hoppin 

      Jason.Hoppin@santacruzcounty.us 
 
 
 

SEPTIC, WATER PERMIT MEETING FOR CZU FIRE SURVIVORS 
 
Members of the public are invited to join the County of Santa Cruz Recovery Permit 
Center (RPC) for an online meeting on the topic of septic systems and water permits in 
the CZU Fire rebuilding process.  
 
The meeting is intended for residents to learn more about environmental health 
regulations and requirements that apply to rebuilding, as well as information on the 
steps for applying for and receiving septic and water system-related permits.  
 

• May 1, 2021 from 10 a.m.-11:30 a.m.  

• Join online at https://tinyurl.com/8ypfku2w 
  
 
From more information on the RPC and other recovery issues, please visit 
www.santacruzcounty.us/or3.aspx.  
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